Dear Family Member:

The New Mexico Pre-K Program, administered by the New Mexico Children, Youth & Families Department (CYFD) and the Public Education Department (PED) along with our Contractor, UNM Continuing Education is asking permission to take photographs and/or to videotape your child during their time in the NM PreK classroom.

In order to do this, we must first have parental/guardian permission to take photographs of or film of your child. Copies may be used by CYFD, PED or UNM-CE in ongoing research, reports, marketing materials to promote New Mexico PreK, etc. Pictures/film of your child may be used for training purposes or in future professional publications.

For all of the above, we require your permission. <u>If you do not want your child's photograph taken at all, you have the option of not granting your permission or not signing this authorization form.</u>

neir child to be photographed or videotaped and does hereby g Education staff to take photographs or videotapes, which will be e.
s contractor, UNM-CE staff from any and all claims for damages for the use of said material. This includes compensation of any sort otape is used in any of the aforementioned materials including d by NM PreK and their contractor, UNM Continuing Education.
and the use of my child's image for publication in reports, and promotional/marketing materials.
of this form or the contents have been read to me. I understand s form. All blanks or statements requiring insertion or completion ed.
DATE
PHONE